Closure of Cattle Depot Artist Village

The Commissioner for Heritage's Office, Development Bureau, announced
today (December 1) that in view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the
Cattle Depot Artist Village at 63 Ma Tau Kok Road, Kowloon, will be
temporarily closed starting from tomorrow (December 2) until further notice.

The Commissioner for Heritage's Office will monitor the situation
closely and review the arrangements in a timely manner. For enquiries, please
call the Cattle Depot Artist Village Management Office at 2364 2959.
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